


scheduled guests. It was announced that Foothill College currently has approximately 50 student clubs, with an improved Inter-Club Council (ICC), which 
meets Tuesdays at 2:00PM in the Toyon Room – 



(4) STUDENT SUCCESS COLLABORATIVE – CHARGE (1st Read) 
Based on the Chancellor’s Office’s directive to integrate and align student success efforts, submission of the 3SP and Student Equity Plans were suspended 
for 2016-2017. There will be a plan due in 2017-2018 and the template (to be determined) will seek to document greater integration, alignment and 
streamlining of the BSI, SEP and 3SP efforts. The suggestions of 



The full proposal can be found here: http://www.foothill.edu/president/parc/minutes/parc2016-17/10.19.16/NC_EMT_Certificate_Proposal_2016.pdf 
 
The Non-Credit EMT Certificate was approved by consensus. 



(10) FACILITIES MASTER PLAN – UPDATE 
PaRC was informed that the Facilities Master Plan (FMP) went to the Board in August 2016, after going to PaRC for a 1st Read (but not a 2nd Read). Upon 
further consideration of the FMP as it currently stands, PaRC recommends the Facilities Master Plan review committee reconvene and take another look 
at the FMP, with particular focus on the following areas: 

 Plan for 1900 admin building, regarding student services, administration relocation, etc. 
 What can be done to naturally establish a sense of student community on campus? 
 How can facilities/technology be used to create a sense of community for online students? 
 


